
Ambasaddor Meeting with Dr. The Honourable Usain Bolt 

 

Ambassador Nakano met Dr. The Honourable Usain St. Leo Bolt, O.J. C.D in 

the Ambassador’s Office at the Embassy of Japan on September 21st, 2017.  

The friendly exchange and discussion focused on various topics such as 2020 

Tokyo Olympic and Paralympic Games and Japanese young athletes. The 

Ambassador also honoured the incredible achievements of Dr. Bolt, who holds 

both the 100 metres and 200 metres world records. 

 

Dr. Bolt welcomed the positive development that the Jamaica Olympic 

Association and Tottori Prefecture had recently signed a Memorandum of 

Understanding on Realization of Tottori Prefecture being the host of the 2020 

Tokyo Olympics Training Camp for Jamaican Olympic Team. During the brief 

exchange, he reminisced and expressed his fond memories of Tottori people’s 

hospitality when he had stayed there before the 2007 World Athletics 

Championships which was held in Osaka, Japan.  

 

Ambassador Nakano asked Dr. Bolt to visit Japan again at the time of the 

2020 Tokyo Olympics and Paralympic Games and he replied very positively that 

he would.  His Manager Mr. Nugent Walker was also present at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Bolt and Ambassador Nakano 

                                                      

                                                       


